Stay Safe Policy
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Stay Safe programme is taught in a two year cycle ie every second school year. All classes are taught the lessons daily in a 2-3 week block the timing of which is decided by staff that year. The lessons are taught with integrity ie we don’t change the content. Provision is available for children with SEN.
The lesson plans are available online at the following link:
http://www.staysafe.ie/teachers_dlssp.htm
Parents are informed when the Programme is being taught.  A parent may contact the school and make arrangements if they wish to remove their child when the stay safe lessons are being taught.
No children will be withdrawn by the SEN team during the Stay Safe Lessons. 
